
Dear Lorna , 
I attach a submission on the above draft Neighbourhood Plan on behalf of the Coventry and 
Warwickshire LEP. Also attached please find a copy of the response form which I hope registers the 
LEP to continue to track the progress of the  draft  plan. 
Yours Sincerely  
 
William Blincoe // Planning and Development Adviser 
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